
Friday 27th September 2024

Dear Parents/Carers,

Oak and Maple Class Teachers

We wanted to take this opportunity to keep you informed about the staffing arrangements for Oak and Maple classes 
this term

We are pleased to confirm that Mrs Kelly and Mr Nearney will be teaching Oak Class. Mrs Kelly will be teaching the class 
on Mondays, Thursdays, and Fridays, while Mr Nearney will be teaching on Tuesdays and Wednesdays.

As Mrs Kelly will be teaching in Oak Class, we would like to inform you that Ms Clements will now be working with Year 2 in 
Maple Class on Thursdays and Fridays. Ms Clements has taught at both the Infant and Junior School before and knows 
the children and systems really well.   Miss Gray will remain the class teacher for Maple Class on Mondays through 
Wednesdays.

We appreciate your understanding with these changes and look forward to a positive and successful term ahead. If you 
have any questions or concerns, please don’t hesitate to get in touch.

Thank you for your continued support.

Yours sincerely,

Sophie Bugg 
Head of School 
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